
AGENDA ITEM #16 

TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
STAFF REPORT 

February 1, 2023

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk 

SUBJECT: Reappoint PJ Feffer to another term on the Planning Commission 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION 

Re-appoint Commissioner PJ Feffer to the Planning Commission for a full four-year 
term. 

DISCUSSION 

Commissioner Feffer was originally appointed to the Planning Commission this past 
October (2022) to complete an unexpired term to December 31, 2022. He would like to 
continue to serve on the Planning Commission for a full term of four years. His 
willingness to serve the Town is greatly appreciated. 

No applications have been received for this scheduled vacancy. 

ATTACHMENT 
None  
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